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Onion Recall from Thomson International and FDA Consumer Advisory
 
On the evening of July 31, a recall for Salmonella Newport was announced for Onions grown and shipped by 
Thomson International of Bakersfield, CA. The FDA also announced a consumer advisory recommending to not eat 
onions unless it is known the Onions are not from Thomson International.
 
Please see the full FDA Announcement HERE.
 
Four Seasons Produce does not buy from Thomson International and is not involved in this recall based on the 
information available.  The inventory we have on bulk and bag Onions are from the following sources and avail-
able for sale to consumers:
 
CV ONIONS:
Red, Yellow, White: Peri & Sons (CA), Prosource and Desert Jewel (CA), Green Valley Onion (multiple USA regions)
PA Simply Sweet: Seminole Produce/Stauffer-Huling Farms (PA)
 
OG ONIONS:
Yellow, White: Country Sweet Produce (CA)
Red: Peri & Sons (CA), King Family Farms (PA), Eagle Shadow Farms (PA)
Sweet: Country Sweet Produce (CA), King Family Farms (PA)
 
Fresh Cut Onions:
East Coast Fresh Cuts has confirmed that the Nature’s Kitchen fresh cut products we buy from them are not in-
volved with the recall.

https://www.fda.gov/food/outbreaks-foodborne-illness/outbreak-investigation-salmonella-newport-red-onions-july-2020?utm_campaign=OutbreakAlert_SalmonellaOnion_07312020&utm_medium=email&utm_source=Eloqua

